
 

EVENTS FOR THE WEEK: 13th October 

Thursday 17th 
8.00pm– Torrington Group board game Wizard 
in room 1 

Friday 18th 
9.00- 11.00amTorrington Toddlers in the hall 
 

EVENTS FOR THE WEEK: 20th October 

Tuesday 22nd 
10.00am– Craft Group in the coffee lounge 
8.00pm-Journeys in room 1 

Friday 25th 
9.00- 11.00amTorrington Toddlers no meeting 
 

EVENTS FOR THE WEEK: 26th October 

Tuesday 28th 
10.00am– Social Evening in the hall 
Friday 1st November 
9.00- 11.00amTorrington Toddlers in the hall 
 

EVENTS FOR THE WEEK: 3rd November 

Friday 8th November 
9.00- 11.00amTorrington Toddlers in the hall 
 
 

Service on Sunday 13th October 

Local Arrangement at 10.45am 
 Harvest & All Age 

Stewards: Jess Lee, Roger Davis 
 

Service on Sunday 20th October 

Mr Phillip Woods at 10.45am 

Stewards: Ken Merrifield, Hilary Eldrett 
 

Service on Sunday 27th October 

Revd Michaela Youngson at 10.45am 
 Communion 
United Service with South Harrow 

Stewards: Janet Fairclough, Iola Dias 
 

Service on Sunday 3rd November 

Revd Ian Worsfold at 10.45am 

Stewards: Jess Lee, Sheila Lee 
 

Service on Sunday 10th November 

Revd Tim Bradshaw at 9.00am 
 Early Morning Communion 
Revd Tim Bradshaw at 10.45am 
 Remembrance Sunday 

Stewards: Ken Merrifield, Hilary Porter 
 

Service on Sunday 17th November 

Mr Majek Kuyora at 10.45am 
 All Age 

Stewards: Andrew Bracey, Hilary Porter 
 

Service on Sunday 24th November 

Revd Andrew Pottage at 10.45am 
 United service with Ruislip 

Stewards: Janet Fairclough, Susan Bracey 

Week Commencing 13th October 2019 

We give you a very warm welcome and pray that you will find fellow-
ship and friendship here. Please join us for a cup of tea or coffee and 
biscuits after the morning service and if you are a newcomer  please 
make yourself known to one us. For the under 3’s there are toys in the 
Creche room 4 – where parents can listen to the service while their 
children play. Visiting children over 3 years old are very welcome to 
join in the Discoverers activities. 

www.rmmc.org.uk 

ITEMS for the newsletter w/c 21st October 2019, should be given to Janet Miles, 
by  MONDAY.   

On Sunday 13th October at 3pm at South Ruislip 
Methodist Church there will be a Circuit Service to 
celebrate and give thanks for South Ruislip Meth-
odist Church, refreshments will be served after the 
service. 



Prayer requests are always welcome but when putting 
them on the prayer board in the vestibule can you 
please add the date, update it regularly if appropriate or 
remove it after 1 month so that we know that requests 
are current. 
They may also be given to Daphne Turner, to be 
included in the prayer chain, or put in the book to be 
included in the Sunday service. Contact details for 
Daphne are below. 

Prayer Chain & Book: 01895 638627  or email pedaptur@btinternet.com   
 

For hall & room bookings: bookings@rmmc.org.uk 

 

Once again, we are supporting Whitechapel, in their 
efforts to serve the men and women who are caught in 
the cycles of poverty, hopelessness and dependencies of 
many kinds. There are lists on the notice board and on 
the table in the vestibule of the most urgent needs in 
toiletries, food and clothing. If you wish to make a 
donation there are envelopes on the vestibule table for 
this and if you are a tax payer this can be Gift Aided or 
for anonymous donations of not more than £30 Gift Aid 
Small Donations can be claimed For more information 
please see Roger Davis. 

HARVEST 

Due to other events, Friendship Teas in November 
will take place on the second Sunday, 10th 
November, usual time 3.30pm - 5pm. 
We are always looking for more people to provide 
lifts for the folk who come along. If you are able to 
help, even if it is only once or twice a year, please 
let Val know (valgraham@btinternet.com).   Thank 
you. 

Adrian Buckland's new address is Brackenbridge 
House Care Home Brackenhill Victoria Road Ruislip 
HA4 0JH. 
If you are able to visit Adrian I know he would be 
very pleased to see you. 

'As noted in the Mission Plan, over the next few weeks, 
at a couple of our services, we are having different 
styles of worship.  Please come with an open mind and 
any comments would be greatly appreciated.' 

Whitechapel 
Mission 

Many thanks to all who gave on World Church 
Sunday. The sum of £194.67 was collected. Ken 
Bracey 

Our Methodist Circuit has requested each church in 
the circuit to raise around £315 for Christian Aid to 
help people displaced in the Syrian conflict. The 
Circuit needs to raise £5000 by September 2020. 
This money will then be increased by a private 
contributor to £35000. Our fund raising will start on 
7th December with a Christmas Coffee Morning. 
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